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FROM THE PRINCIPAL

2nd April 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I write to inform you that Mrs Margaret Nairn has informed the Board
of Management of her intention to retire from the Academic Staff and
specifically from her role as Deputy Principal of the Royal and Prior
Comprehensive School at the end of this academic year. Mrs Nairn has
had a long association with the school as a pupil and a member of Staff.

[ want to thank her for her many and varied contributions to the life of
this school at an academic and co-curricular level and to wish her well in
the future.

~ The process of appointing her successor is already underway.
Yours sincerely

S

The Rev Canon John Merrick
Chairperson of the Board of Management




